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Investigator's Meeting

The SWIFT annual Investigators Meeting was held
during ANZSN ASM on Tuesday, September 3rd
2024. Big thanks to our collaborators who joined
us online and in person!

For those who couldn’t attend, you can watch the
recording ' here .

Bairnsdale Hospital

Congratulations to the dialysis team at
Bairnsdale Hospital in VIC on their first clinical

trial!
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This achievement highlights the dedication of MIIeStones exceeded
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2,000

participants !

and SWIFT trial in promoting participation in
clinical research within regional towns.

We would like to thank our current and past
participating units, participants, and staff!

Lead HREC Approval
Extension

We are pleased to announce that the Lead
Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) has
granted an extension for SWIFT until August 2027.

Get in Contact
Email: ANZDATA: swift@anzdata.org.au

Call: 08 8128 4264
X: @SWIFTrial
Website: anzdata.org.au/ANZData/research/registry-trials/swift
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